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To: Jule L. Sigall
    Associate Register for Policy & International Affairs

Date:     05/05/2005

From:     M Lane

Comment:
This is a critical issue that needs to be addressed. Our country is based on the 
work of the people who came before us. If their work is unnecessarily restricted by 
IP protections then everyone suffers. Our society benefits when everyone has access 
to the largest amount of information possible.

Release the ophan works so that everyone may benefit.
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